
Strategy, Management, Leadership & Coaching 

March 29, 2023 

Jessica Rosenworcel, chairwoman 
Federal Communications Commission 
45 L Street NE 
Washington, DC 20554 

RE: IAC Application of Council Member John Fogle, City of Loveland, CO 

Dear Chairwoman Rosenworcel, 

I am honored to recommend my colleague and friend, Council Member John Fogle from the 
City of Loveland Colorado for reappointment to the Intergovernmental Advisory Committee.  
I have worked closely with John through the National League of Cities, Information, 
Technology and Communications Committee and have appreciated his involvement, 
enthusiasm and perspective as we deal with issues around technology, telecommunications 
and policy.  

John is a tireless advocate for cities and brings the unique perspective of one who led the 
charge and implementation of a municipal broadband network in Loveland. These critical, 
on the ground insights will continue to be valuable to the IAC and the Commission as we 
work to advance our nation’s communication infrastructure. I also want to attest to his 
commitment to the work of the National League of Cities.  He has been a consistent 
participant and leader in our committee work for the last several years.  John is a member of 
the Board of Directors for the National League of Cities and on the Executive Board for the 
Colorado Municipal League. I know he would bring this same level of commitment to the 
IAC. 

Please favorably consider his application to the IAC. 

Sincerely, 

Andy Huckaba 
President, Huckaba & Associates 


